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8th May 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Year 5 Funmaths Roadshow at Midhurst Rother College  

 

Year 5 children have been invited to take part in a Funmaths Roadshow at Midhurst Rother 

College on Friday 11th May.    

 

We are looking for parents to help transport the children to and from MRC, leaving school at 

approximately 1pm and leaving MRC at 2.30pm.   

Please complete the attached consent form and reply slip, return it to the office by Friday 11th 

May. 

We are looking forward to an exciting afternoon of maths. 

Thank you. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Laura Sandon-Webb 

Deputy Head and Elm Class Teacher 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Funmaths at MRC on Friday 11th May  

 

Name of Child………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

 I give permission for my child to travel to MRC in either in parents or staff cars to the Funmaths 

on Friday 11th May. 

 

Signed………………………………………………………………………………………………….Date……………………………… 
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